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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
During Term 1, the school gave out over 1000 face coverings to pupils.  
 
Your child had to be given a face covering on two or more occasions. 
 
Please in line with Scottish Government guidance can you ensure that your child is prepared in the new 
term, by bringing and wearing a face covering in communal and corridor areas of the school. 
 
If your child is exempt, please contact our school office to update their medical records, if you have not 
already done so. 
 
If you want to buy a school facemask, they are available for £3.00 www.parentpay.com after purchasing, 
please collect at the school office. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Scott Brough 
Business Manager 
          
 
 
 


